Correspon-
dence with
foreign
Missions or
Embassies.

POLICE ORDER No. 66
Government letter No. 715-P., dated the 27th April 1950, is reproduced below for
information and guidance. In future, all correspondences with foreign Missions or Embassies
should be sent through this office.

Copy of letter No. 715-P., dated the 27th April 1950, from the Deputy Secretary to
Government of Orissa, Home Department, to the Inspector-General of Police, Orissa, Cuttack.

SuesecT—Particulars of Police Administration in foreign countries

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 1113-A., dated the 14th January 1950, on the above

. subject and to forward a copy of letter No. D-1606/50-AMS., dated the 19th April 1950, from

the Government of India, Ministry of External Affairs for your information, instructions may
please be issued to the Orissa Police Association that in future all corresrondence with foreign
Missions or Embassies should be sent through the Government.

Copy of letter No. D. 1606/50-AMS., dated the 19th April 1950, from the Government of India,
Ministry of External Affairs, New Delhi, to the President, Orissa Police Association,
Orissa, Cuttack.

I am directed to refer to your letter No.76/PA/30-47, dated the 13th & i4th December 1949
to the High Commissioner for India in  Canada and to forward herewith a copy of each
of notes Nos. 8 and 17, dated the 17th February and 1st March 1950, respectively, from the
Secretary of State for External Affairs, Government of Canada and the publication detailed
in the list enclosed herewith. Further information on the Canadian Police Forces is contained
in the Canada Year Book, 1948-49 which may be referred to.

2. It is requested that in future communications on such subjects to the Indian Missions
.broad may kindly be addressed through the Government of Orissa.

(Previous Police Order Reference No. 8 of 1950)



